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OFFICIAL

Following the submission of our LIR the District Council as the Local Planning Authority would like to

speak at the next Open Floor Hearings on our LIR (REP1-035) and matters relating to Great North Road.

We appreciate the deadline for this was the 22" October however given the District Council in the LPA

we would hope the ExA would accept this request.

Regards

Lynsey Preston MSc MRTPI
Senior Planner
Business Unit — Planning Davelopment

1 am currently working on the A46 Newark Bypass Development Consent Order so my Development Management involvement is limited until further notice.
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Please note that any advice is given at officer level anly and will not prejudice any future decision made by the Council.






